
 
March 17, 2011 

 

Relief Donation following the Tohoku Pacific Offshore 

Earthquake 

 

We would like to express our heartfelt sorrow and sincere condolences to all those 

who have suffered as a result of the Tohoku Pacific Offshore Earthquake on March 11, 

2011. 

 

In order to help those affected by the earthquake and to contribute to the recovery 

effort we have decided to make a donation via the Japanese Red Cross Society of 10 

million yen. 

 

Furthermore, in addition to the above, we are preparing blankets, towels, underwear, 

etc. in order to offer these items in accordance with the situation on the ground in the 

affected areas. 

 

We pray that all the areas affected by the earthquake are able to make a rapid 

recovery. 

 

 

For more information, contact: 

The Toyobo Public Relations Group 

pr_g@toyobo.jp 
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